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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Katie Jamison <Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 10:19 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Rob Hamlet; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Closure Report: 2RP-5137 EOG Resources-Artesia, Grid Iron BLI Federal #3
Attachments: GridIronBLIFederal3_ClosureReport_2RP-5137.pdf

Rob and Victoria, 
 
EOG Resources – Artesia has completed the NMOCD approved remediation plan for the location shown below. We 
respectfully request closure and have attached a closure report. It is a large file, so if we need to submit a hard copy, 
please let me know. A copy of this closure report without the laboratory reports is being sent to BLM. 
 
2RP-5137 
Grid Iron BLI Federal #3 
M-6-19S-25E 
Chaves County, NM 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Katie Jamison 
 
Safety & Environmental Manager 
EOG Resources, Inc – Artesia NM Division 
105 S. Fourth Street 
Artesia, NM  88210 
 
Cell: 575-513-9915 
Office: 575-748-4193 
 

 
 
 
 
 


